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POLICE REPORT FOR QUENIBOROUGH PCM 20/9/2023 

 

The following crimes have been reported to us over the past month: 

 

26/8 at 2200 hrs at Branstons garage. Theft from the shop. 

28/8 at 1500 hrs at Branstons garage. Vehicle made off without paying for fuel. 

5/9 at 1930 hrs at Branstons garage. Theft form the shop. 

7/9 overnight at an unoccupied property on Melton road. Roof tiles were stolen. 

 

We have had a couple of reports regarding dirt bikes riding on the King Georges playing fields off 

Coppice lane. The Beat team are trying to do more patrols in this area but we are unable to identify 

the persons responsible as yet. 

 

Please get in touch with the Beat team with any questions. 

Regards, Lesley Harrison PCSO 6098. 


